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Update - 28 March 2017 

FFA Engagement 

  

 

AAFC recently wrote to FFA CEO, David Gallop, in connection with its aim to secure 

representation at the FFA Congress. Its letter followed correspondence with FFA both before 

and after the meeting in Melbourne on 20 March 2017 of AAFC’s member clubs.  

 

Separately, FFA has sought to convene discussions with AAFC, involving Emma Highwood, 

Head of Community, Football Development & Women’s Football and Mark Falvo, Head of 

Corporate Strategy, International and Government Relations, seeking to better understand the 

outcomes of AAFC’s first meeting of clubs. AAFC has welcomed FFA’s interest in the aims and 

objectives of NPL clubs and looks forward to engaging in productive discussions with Emma and 

Mark as soon as possible. 

 

AAFC shall further update its members and the football public upon receiving a reply from 

David Gallop and following its discussions with Emma Highwood and Mark Falvo. 

 

End of Statement 

For any further queries please contact: 

Tom Kalas  

Chairman, AAFC. 

 

Ph: 041 999 66 45 

Email: Assoc.fca@gmail.com 

 


